
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

The Premier has confirmed that current restrictions in Greater Sydney and Regional 
NSW will remain in place for a further 2 weeks.  
 
Great Lakes College we will continue to operate on Level 2 restrictions. There will be 
no access to school for our parents or any non-essential visitors and we will continue 
to have limitations on activities such as excursions. More information outlined below. 

 

Level 2: COVID-safe; restrictions on activities 
and non-essential visitors 

As per Level 1, except: 

• Non-essential visitors not allowed on-site (including parents and 
carers) 

• Mask wearing recommendations 

• Staff identified as vulnerable supported to work from home 

• Activities such as singing, chanting, choirs, bands and school 
performances allowed in outdoor settings only 

• Assemblies must have COVID-Safe practices in place and no 
parents/carers are allowed 

• Excursions within Local Government Area only, and strongly 
recommended to be outdoors and within walking distance 

• The HSC plans remain the same 

 

http://t.mail.education.nsw.gov.au/r/?id=hf726f4,2d80786,2d88927
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